
 

 

 

 

5th July 2010 

 

 

Dear All, 

 

Clea and I are delighted to 

learn that Millstreet Horse 

Show is back on the Irish 

Equestrian Calender. It was 

sorely missed in 2009.  

 

We will, as always be there 

scouting for talent. It has a 

been a lucky hunting ground 

for us in the past. We look 

forward to meeting you there.  

 

There is no substitute for Millstreet! 

 

Clea and Vere Phillipps 
 


